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Dear JDRF Investigators,

We at JDRF hope that you are staying safe and healthy during this
challenging time. We are evaluating the latest information, as it
becomes available, and will reach out to our research community as the
need arises. Rest assured that JDRF is aware of and sympathetic to the
potential significant impact of this situation on JDRF-funded research
projects, including clinical trials.

If your JDRF-funded project has been impacted, please reach out to
your award contact(s) or email grantoffice@jdrf.org for assistance. As
a general rule, administrative requests will follow JDRF’s standard
policies and procedures - but we will do our part in working with you

to mitigate the situation where feasible.

JDRF is greatly concerned for the health and safety of the T1D
community during this public emergency. For Information on T1D and
COVID-19, please visit our dedicated page at https://www.jdrf.org
[coronavirus/.

Please take care,

The JDRF Research Department
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